
 
8th Grade 

Washington, D.C.  

Trip 2026 
Great news for our 8th grade students! Woodward Park MS and World Language MS 
are teaming up to visit the nation’s capital in May, 2026! 

Interested students and families are encouraged to attend an information session on 
October 1 @ 6 pm to learn more about this educational opportunity. 

Who?​ 8th grade students at Woodward Park MS and World Language MS 

What?​ Experience 8th grade curriculum and the history of the USA 

Where?​ Washington, D.C. 

When?​ May 12-15 

Why?​​ 8th grade is the traditional time to visit the nation’s capital as a 
capstone to the Middle School experience. Before students set off on their new 
paths in High School, the 8th Grade Washington, D.C. Trip 2026 will permit 
students to make many memories to last a lifetime.  

How?​​ Attend a parent information meeting at Woodward Park MS or by 
Zoom on October 1 @ 6 pm. There is no passcode for the Zoom. 
(https://ccsoh-us.zoom.us/j/86037354051) 

Parent Information Session 
October 1, 2025 

6 pm @ Woodward Park MS or by Zoom 
5151 Karl Rd, Columbus OH 43229 

Emily Rizek, erizek4021@columbus.k12.oh.us is the point person for Woodward Park. 

Heidi Baxter, hbaxter638@columbus.k12.oh.us is the point person at World Language. 
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